
  

Foreshores and Waterways 
Planning and Development Advisory Committee 

  

 
Mr Cameron Sargent  
Team Leader 
Key Site Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment  
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Ben Eveleigh  
 
Dear Mr Sargent, 
 
Re: Exhibition of State Significant Development Application, Sumatran Tiger 
Adventure, Taronga Zoo (SSD6864) 
 
Thank you for your referral dated 28 July 2015 regarding the abovementioned development 
proposal.  
 
The Foreshores and Waterways Planning and Development Advisory Committee (the 
Committee) has reviewed the referral in accordance with Sydney Regional Environmental 
Plan (Sydney Harbour Catchment) 2005 (the SREP), and considers the proposed 

development to be a ‘Category 1’ matter. 
 
In referring the proposal to the Committee, the Department of Planning and Environment as 
has satisfied its statutory obligation as required under the SREP. Notwithstanding this, as the 
redevelopment of the existing carnivore exhibit will remain in keeping with the overall character 
and appearance of the zoo (when viewed from the harbour), the Committee does not feel it 
necessary to provide any specific comments concerning this proposal.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Scott Schimanski  

Chair 
Foreshores and Waterways 
Planning and Development Advisory Committee 

 

 
 
 


